
 

Policy on Use of Sig Sauer P320 Pistols at Matches, Classes, and Qualifications 

Due to ongoing controversy and safety concerns surrounding the Sig Sauer P320 pistol, the use 

of this firearm during matches, training classes, and organized qualification events shall be 

subject to the sole discretion of the designated instructor, match director or agency. 

Instructors, match directors and agencies are authorized to: 

• Permit or restrict the use of the P320 based on their assessment of safety, liability, and 

event-specific considerations. 

• Establish additional safety protocols for participants using the P320, if deemed 

necessary.  

• Deny participation to individuals using the P320 if the firearm is determined to pose a 

risk to the safety of others or the integrity of the event.  Participants will be offered the 

use of a similarly sized rental gun at no cost.  

 

This policy is intended to prioritize the safety of all participants and staff, and to provide 

flexibility for event organizers in managing potential risks associated with the P320 platform. 

 


